
 

Week commencing 13th July 2020                                                                     

 

Dear Bluebell Class,        

 

Can you believe this is the final week of home learning for you in your Reception year!  This year has 

been very different for us all and Miss Taylor and I would like to say a massive thank you to all the 

Bluebells and your parents for the fantastic work you have been doing at home.  Well done! 

 

For those Bluebells who have been part of the key-worker bubbles in school – another massive well 

done!  We are very proud how you have coped going into different classrooms and being taught by 

different teachers.  Everyone has commented how well you behaved and how fabulous you have dealt 

with these changes. 

 

This week our final challenges focus around Aliens and 3D shapes!  We do hope you enjoy completing 

them. 

 

Here is a list of some activities you might like to try during the summer: - 

 

• Chalk hopscotch  

• Rock painting 

• Chalk maze 

• Hide and seek 

• Obstacle course 

• Window painting 

• Play “I spy” 

• Ice painting 

• Relay races 

• Play Simon says... 

• Make a cardboard box slide 

• Make a nature book 

• Teddy bears picnic 

• Bug hunt 

• Fly a kite – can you make your own kite? 

• Build a den 

 

We hope you have a fantastic and well-deserved summer break.  We look forward to seeing you all in 

September. 

 

Take care and stay safe.   

 

Mrs Allan and Miss Taylor  

 

bluebell@st-james.derbyshire.sch.uk  

mailto:bluebell@st-james.derbyshire.sch.uk

